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  Brave Little Owl Penny Little,2018-01-04 Little Owl is teased by her
brothers when her every attempt at flying ends in disaster. And all she wants
is to make her Grandma's birthday perfect by showing her how brave she is.
Her friends try to explain that lots of things can seem scary at first. But
it takes some kind words from Grandpa to really help Little Owl face her
fears. Eventually Little Owl manages to soar up into the sky under a gorgeous
glittery moon, giving Grandma the best birthday present ever! Sean Julian's
warm, detailed illustrations bring this sweet, atmospheric story to life with
real feeling.
  The Owl Who Was Afraid of the Dark Jill Tomlinson,2022-03-17 ‘I loved this
book as a little girl and listening to my own children reading it has brought
back so many wonderful memories. A comforting story to help children face
their fears and grow in confidence with the help of others.’ – HRH The
Duchess of Cambridge
  Wesley the Owl Stacey O'Brien,2008-08-19 Chronicles the author's rescue of
an abandoned barn owlet, from her efforts to resuscitate and raise the young
owl through their nineteen years together, during which the author made key
discoveries about owl behavior.
  Owl Babies Martin Waddell,2002-04 Three owl babies, whose mother has gone
out in the night, try to stay calm while she is gone
  Wow! Said the Owl Tim Hopgood,2010 PreSchool-Grade One day, while the other
owls sleep, a little owl stays awake and is introduced to an exciting world
of color. Wide spreads depict the pink dawn, yellow sun, blue sky, green
leaves, gray clouds, and a colorful rainbow. The little owl is wowed by the
effect of each new color, but when the sun sets, she decides that the
nighttime stars are the most beautiful of all. Collage-style illustrations
done in simple, bright shapes show little owl in her tree while the changing
colors and perspectives keep each page turn WOW!-worthy. The last page
includes a color wheel inviting readers to go back through the book and find
the hues again.
  Owl at Home Arnold Lobel,2011-06-28 Welcome to Owl's Cozy home in this
classic Arnold Lobel I Can Read! Owl lives by himself in a warm little house.
But whether Owl is inviting Winter in on a snowy night or welcoming a new
friend he meets while on a stroll, Owl always has room for visitors! Arnold
Lobel's beloved Level 2 I Can Read classic was created for kids who read on
their own but still need a little help. Whether shared at home or in a
classroom, the engaging stories, longer sentences, and language play of Level
Two books are proven to help kids take their next steps toward reading
success. The classic Frog and Toad stories by Arnold Lobel have won numerous
awards and honors, including a Newbery Honor, a Caldecott Honor, ALA Notable
Children’s Book, Fanfare Honor List (Horn Book), School Library Journal Best
Children’s Book, and Library of Congress Children’s Book.
  A Snowy Owl Story Melissa Kim,Jada Fitch,2015 A snowy owl story is based on
a true story of one owl's journey from the Arctic to Portland, Maine.--Cover.
  Good-Night, Owl! Pat Hutchins,2015-08-25 How is Owl supposed to sleep the
day away with the bees buzzing, the woodpecker pecking, the doves cooing, and
the squirrels crunching? But when night falls and everything is finally
quiet, suddenly there's a new sound--and it's coming from Owl!
  Owl's Story Richard Fowler,1985 Owl proudly describes how she is different
from the other birds because at night she flies through the dark forest to
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find food for her hungry brood. Speech balloons around the text indicate that
the owl on the placard is telling the story in the book.
  The Little White Owl Tracey Corderoy,Jane Chapman,2011-09-01 Once there was
a little white owl who lived by himself in the snow. He didn't have a mummy.
He didn't have a daddy. He didn't even have a name. But he didn't really mind
too much. It had always been like that. And his head was full of happy
stories... Then one day, the Little White Owl sets off to explore the world,
and he gets a very wonderful surprise...
  Downtown Owl Chuck Klosterman,2008-09-16 New York Times bestselling author
of The Nineties and “one of America’s top cultural critics” (Entertainment
Weekly) Chuck Klosterman’s debut novel brilliantly captures the charm and
dread of small-town life—soon to be a major motion picture starring Ed
Harris, Vanessa Hudgens, and Henry Golding! Somewhere in rural North Dakota,
there is a fictional town called Owl. They don’t have cable. They don’t
really have pop culture, but they do have grain prices and alcoholism. People
work hard and then they die. But that’s not nearly as awful as it sounds; in
fact, sometimes it’s perfect. Mitch Hrlicka lives in Owl. He plays high
school football and worries about his weirdness, or lack thereof. Julia Rabia
just moved to Owl. A history teacher, she gets free booze and falls in love
with a self-loathing bison farmer. Widower and local conversationalist Horace
Jones has resided in Owl for seventy-three years. They all know each other
completely, except that they’ve never met. But when a deadly blizzard—based
on an actual storm that occurred in 1984—hits the area, their lives are
derailed in unexpected and powerful ways. An unpretentious, darkly comedic
story of how it feels to exist in a community where local mythology and
violent reality are pretty much the same thing, Downtown Owl is “a satisfying
character study and strikes a perfect balance between the funny and the
profound” (Publishers Weekly).
  The Duck and the Owl Hanna Johansen,2005 A duck and an owl contemplate
starting a friendship, despite their differences in appearance and behavior.
  Little Owl's Night Divya Srinivasan,2019-01-15 Little Owl enjoys a lovely
night in the forest visiting his friend the raccoon, listening to the frogs
croak and the crickets chirp, and watching the fog that hovers overhead.
  The Magic Paintbrush Julia Donaldson,2017 Shen's magic paintbrush can paint
food for the hungry and clothes for the needy, but all the greedy emperor
wants is greater riches for himself. But Shen has made a promise to paint
only for the poor and it is a promise that she'll never break. Presented in
the style of a traditional Chinese tale. Suggested level: junior, primary.
  The Brown Owl's Story Amy Prentice,1906
  Wise Owl's Story Alison Uttley,1990 When a storm brings down the hollow oak
where Wise Owl makes his home, Squirrel, Hare, and Grey Rabbit determine to
find him another house.
  Wise Up, Silly Owl! Steve Metzger,2008 When the animals of the forest have
problems, can they count on Spotty Owl to help them out? Or is he just too
silly?
  Night Owl Toni Yuly,2016-02-23 Night Owl likes to stay up late. But even
night owls have to go to sleep. With language that emphasises sound words and
listening skills, this is a reassuring bedtime story for the little night
owls everywhere.
  Adopted By An Owl Robbyn Smith van Frankenhuyzen,2013-08-15 From the Author
(Robbyn van Frankenhuyzen): For twenty years we have rehabilitated a wide



4

variety of wild critters, from fawns, foxes, skunks, and crows to opposums,
raccoons, rabbits, and owls. Some of the animals were injured adults, others
were orphaned babies, but all of them were in need of a little help to get
them back into the wild. Growing up on a farm, as well as my training as an
animal technician, prepared me for many of the medical situations that arose.
Gijsbert took every opportunity to sketch, paint, and photograph our
temporary guests during their stay on the farm. More importantly, Gijsbert
was issued all the Federal and State permits needed to care for birds of
prey. Without these permits, we would never have been able to care for hawks
and owls. For good reason, caring for these birds is very tightly regulated
and closely monitored. Taking an owl from its nest is dangerous and illegal.
We have cared for many Great Horned Owls but none of them were like Jackson,
the owl in this story. His personality was unique from the very beginning and
we know that we were lucky to have shared such a close bond with this wild
bird. This is the true story of his life with us. Enjoy. With illustrations
from Gjisbert (Nick) van Frankenhuyzen, noted wildlife artist and illustrator
of our Legends series as well as The Blue Spruce by Mario Cuomo and L is for
Lincoln: An Illinois Alphabet.
  White Owl, Barn Owl Nicola Davies,Michael Foreman,2015-11 The little girl
in this book has never seen a barn owl, but when her grandpa puts a nest-box
high in the old oak tree, they wait and they wait until one spring night,
just as the sky goes pink, a pale face looks out of it, then takes off
towards them.
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